
 

 

 
 

 
 

City of Seattle 
 
 

NOTICE OF FILING BY HEARING EXAMINER 
WATERFRONT LID ASSESSMENT ROLL HEARING REPORT FOR  

LOCAL IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT NO. 6751 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hearing Examiner has filed the Waterfront LID Assessment 
Roll Hearing Report for Local Improvement District No. 6751 (the “Waterfront LID”), created by 
Ordinance No. 125760 to finance a portion of the improvements of the Seattle Central Waterfront 
Improvement Program. Pursuant to SMC 20.04.090 the report was filed with the City of Seattle 
Office of the City Clerk on Tuesday, September 8, 2020; and is available for inspection online at 
http://clerk.seattle.gov/search/clerk-files/321780. For alternative inspection accommodations, 
please contact the Office of the City Clerk (cityclerk@seattle.gov; (206) 684-8344). 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that property owners who made timely objections to their 
assessments in the manner required by law may file an appeal of the Hearing Examiner’s 
recommendations. Written appeals are required to be filed with the City of Seattle Office of the 
City Clerk no later than 5 p.m. on Tuesday, September 22, 2020; and may be filed by email (due 
to the current coronavirus pandemic) or by mail.   

Submission by Email: cityclerkfiling@seattle.gov; Subject line- Attention: Waterfront LID Appeal 

Submission by Mail: City of Seattle Office of the City Clerk; Attention: Waterfront LID Appeal 
   P.O. Box 94728; Seattle, WA 98124-4728 
 
All appeals must be received no later than 5 p.m. on Tuesday, September 22, 2020. 
 
 
 
Publication ordered by Monica Martinez Simmons, Seattle City Clerk 
Date of Publication (Daily Journal of Commerce): September 8, 2020 
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